





Knox County Sheriff’s Office 
Organized Retail Crimes Unit Informational Bulletin

On Saturday, June 1, 2019, the pictured individuals targeted area Food City stores by scanning a digital 
coupon, which awarded them with $25 Visa card.  They received $1100 in less than six hours by 

conducting the scam. On June 7th they have been in Loudon County and used the digital coupon there 
as well. The truck bears a WV registration and the group has been identified. If your company has been 

a victim please contact Sgt. Matthew Lawson at Matthew.Lawson@knoxsheriff.org
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